Robert Milley .

Feb 10, 2013

Secretary Steven Chu 2012 LNG Export Study U.S. Department of Energy (FE-34) Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities Office of Fossil Energy P.O. Box 44375 Washington, DC 20026-4375



Dear Secretary Chu,

The only cure for this lopsided trade balance is for America to start exporting again. We have a massive amount of natural gas that can now be safely transported and sold to other countries. Representative Ed Markey's letter of opposition to you does not take into account the enormous, immediate economic benefits this country will see if we are permitted to finally export something on a large scale. Help us set this in motion.

Home values in McMurray, PA, dipped with the rest of the country in the mid-2000s. Fortunately, we sit on a high volume of oil and natural gas. When our governor approved fracking, the gas companies quickly set up shop and started employing people. Our home values then started to improve and are now stable. Nothing spells prosperity like industry. What a shame that New Yorkers have been blocked at every turn from realizing the economic impact that fracking has brought to other states.

Having worked in the financial services industry for many years, I have experienced the rollercoaster ride of the American economy first-hand. It is my opinion that the current recession has gone on for too long. We are running out of patience. I implore you to disregard the opposition and sign off on the exportation of liquefied natural gas.

Regards

Robert Miller